
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

New Public Charter School Planned for Stamford

Stamford, CT - June 21, 2024 – Hebrew Public, a national organization leading a national 
movement of exceptional, diverse public charter schools, is excited to announce plans for the 
opening of OLAM Public Charter School, a new free public school in Stamford, aimed at 
providing a rigorous and inclusive education to students from all backgrounds.

Modeled after the successful Hebrew Public schools in Brooklyn and Staten Island, OLAM 
Public Charter School will offer a comprehensive curriculum that includes English, math, 
science, social studies, Modern Hebrew, and specials like arts, music and sports. The school’s 
educational approach emphasizes global citizenship, critical thinking, and cross-cultural 
understanding.

Scheduled to open in Fall 2026, OLAM Public Charter School will initially serve over 100 
students in kindergarten and first grade, eventually expanding to serve grades K-8. The school 
will provide an environment of academic excellence, cultural appreciation, and community 
engagement.

In preparation for the school’s opening, we are hosting a series of informational meetings and 
gatherings that are being met with great interest and demand for a school of choice like OLAM 
Public Charter School. 

Angelica Gorrio, Stamford community organizer states, “We are thrilled to bring this unique 
educational model to Stamford. Our goal is to create a vibrant learning community where 
students are inspired to achieve their fullest potential while developing a deep appreciation for 
cultural diversity.”

We invite all interested parties to complete our community survey to provide input at 
hebrewpublic.org/olam-pcs.

For more information, please contact: Valerie Khaytina, Hebrew Public Chief External Officer, at 
stamford@hebrewpublic.org.
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